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CANADIAN LEGATION 
TOKYO

gal

4th November, 1930,

Dear Sir Arthur,

Brigadier J. G. Dill, who served with 

the Canadian Corps during the War, is leaving 

Yokohama on Thursday the 6th instant on the

MEmpress of Canada1', and is travelling through 

our country on his way home to England. During
his progress across Canada he will stay over at

several of the cities but will be in Montreal, I 

should think, the last week in November.

Chief of General Staff at Ottawa, General Macnaughton 

will know exactly when he is to be in Montreal.

He has met you before but I am anxious for him to 

meet you again, and I have consequently taken the 

liberty of giving him a letter to you.

The

7

Lt. Gen. Sir Arthur Currie,
G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D.,

McGill University,
Montreal,
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